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Friday 17th May 2019 

Diary Dates  
To View Our Online Calendar  

Click Here 
18.05.19 PTA Spring Ball 

21.05.19 - 24.06.19 
 KS1 SATs 
22.05.19 New Parent Induction 
24.05.19 Celebration Assembly 
 Cathedral Lunchtime Concert12am 

 

27.05.19 - 31.05.19 Half Term 
 

03.06.19 Non Pupil Day 
03.06.19 - 07.06.19 

Year 6  Residential trip to IOW  
 

04.06.19 Summer Term 2 begins 
 Junior Music Festival Rehearsal 
 Mildmay 
05.06.19 Year 5 Food & Farming trip 
07.06.19 Pentecost Service 2pm 
 Cathedral 

10.06.19 -14.06.19   
 Phonics Testing Week 
11.06.19 The Big Sing Cathedral 
16.06.19 Sikhism Day 
17.06.19 Junior Music Festival 
19.06.19 Sports Day 
       Year 5 to Moulsham High taster morning 
26.06.19 EYFS Layer Marney Towers trip 
02.07.19 Upper School to  
 Maldon Orienteering Festival 
03.07.19 Summer Concert 
08.07.19 Year 6 Production CCHS 
11.07.19 Y6 Year Trip to Bradwell 
18.07.19 Thank you Tea party 
 Year in school Event 
24.07.19 Last Day of Term 
03.09.19 Non-Pupil Day 
04.09.19 Non-Pupil Day 
05.09.19 Pupils begin Autumn 1 Term 
27.09.19 Harvest Service 2pm 
 Cathedral 
30.09.19 Year 5 Residential Trip 
 Kingswood, Overstrand 
25.10.19 Non-Pupil Day 

28.10.19 -  01.11.19 Half Term 
04.11.19 Autumn 2 Term begins 
16.12.19 Carol Services 6:30pm 
 Cathedral 
19.12.19 Last day of autumn term 

20.12.19 -  03.01.20 Christmas Holiday 
06.01.20 Spring 1 Term begins 
14.02.20 Non-Pupil Day 

17.02.20—21.02.20 Half Term 
24.02.20 Spring 2 Term begins 
03.04.20 Last Day of Spring Term 

08.04.20 - 17.04.20 Easter Holiday 
20.04.20 Summer 1 Term begins 
04.05.20 Bank Holiday 

25.05.20 -  29.05.20 Half Term 
01.06.20 Non-Pupil Day 
02.06.20 Summer 2 Term begins 
22.07.20 Last Day of Summer Term 

Red recently added 

Ephesians 4:31-32 Get rid of all bitterness, rage and anger, brawling and slander, along with every form of malice. Be kind and 

compassionate to one another, forgiving. 

  

Dear Parents, 

 This week sees the end of the Key Stage 2 Statutory Assessment Tests. We are 

very pleased with the way the children approached and completed the tests and con-

gratulate them on passing this milestone. Results will not arrive until the end of the 

first week in July when they will be passed on as quickly as possible. In the meantime, 

Year 6 can return to the joy of learning a vast variety of ways with a School Journey on 

the horizon and the excitement of the transition programmes the Secondary Schools 

put in place next half term. 

 In Class Council meetings this week, all classes have been responding to a sur-

vey by the Chelmsford Teaching School Alliance, so that our representatives can take 

their views to a major Young Person’s Conference we are involved in at Hylands 

House in June. They have been considering how they can make a difference. This in-

cludes their aspirations educationally, now and in the long term, and caring for the 

environment, both locally and on a national and global scale. 

 Next week details will be issued about the first of our Classroom visits offered 

to parents in the following half term. Staff think that moving on from our parental 

workshops; it would be valuable for parents to see how children learn in class. We will 

be offering the opportunity to sign up to be in a lesson and catch up on how we teach 

a subject, in this case mathematics. It is not easy to manage additional adults in a lim-

ited space and of course, it must not be disruptive to your children, so places will be 

limited to three per class and parents will not visit a lesson in their child’s class. How-

ever, having done this before I know it was a useful experience for all concerned. We 

will issue the date/dates for this term next week with an agreed protocol and you will 

be able to book a slot. We appreciate this will be for limited numbers, but we would 

hope that parents find this helpful and we are able to continue this process in coming 

terms and provide the opportunity for different parents to come each time.  

Best wishes 

Linda Wiskin 

Summer 2019 Lunch Menu 

Week 1 Click Here 

SIAMS SURVEY 

We are inviting you to share your thoughts and opinions about the Christian ethos of 
our school and the provision of RE in preparation for our SIAMs inspection. We would be 

grateful if you could complete the survey by Thursday 23rd May 2019. 

Please find the link to the survey attached. Click Here 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

CONSENT FORMS 

Thank you for all who have completed and returned the consent forms. If you have not 

completed a form this is now urgent, please return it to the office ASAP. 

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/news-and-diary/school-diary
http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/clubs/food-menus
http://chelmsfordcathedral.surveys.schooljotter2.com/surveys/page/GPXK2W
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Ephesians 4:31-32 Get rid of all bitterness, rage and anger, brawling and slander, along with every form of malice. Be kind 

and compassionate to one another, forgiving. 

 

Spring Ball – We look forward to seeing everyone at Chelmsford City Racecourse next Saturday.  Welcome drinks 

from 6pm, dinner served at 7.30pm. 

Grenville Nurseries Plant Sale – Thank you to everyone who has placed an order.  Sales have now closed and 

orders have been sent.  We will confirm delivery day ASAP. 

Spring Ball Prize Draw -  LAST CHANCE TO BUY! 

Prizes: 

£100 Shopping Voucher 

£40 London Grace Voucher 

Adventure Island Family wristband 

Overnight Stay at the Riverside Inn  

& much, much more! 

 

Tickets are £1 each and are available online at; 

 

https://www.mydonate.bt.com/events/springballprizedraw2019/492680 

 

Good luck! 

 

Father’s Day – Letters for our Father’s Day event have been sent out via email.  Children will get a chance to select 

and wrap a special gift for their father/grandfather.  This takes place during the school day on the 14
th
 June. 

 

Contact your PTA via email:  pta@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk 

 

https://www.mydonate.bt.com/events/springballprizedraw2019/492680
mailto:pta@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk
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Friday 17th May 2019 Ephesians 4:31-32 Get rid of all bitterness, rage and anger, brawling and slander, along with every form of malice. Be kind 

and compassionate to one another, forgiving. 

COMMUNITY NEWS  
Following guidelines, we will not be advertising outside agencies in our newsletters. 

If you would like to view flyers or adverts, they be found on our website’s Community News page. click here 

 

SCHOOL 

MENU  

For Week  

Beginning 

20th May 

2019 

COSTUME APPEAL 

Is there anyone who has at home a Medieval Knight costume that would fit a 10/11 year old and that they 

would be prepared to lend for use in the Year 6 play?  If so please could you send the items into school as 

soon as possible, clearly labelled with your child's name, for the attention of Mrs Miller and/or Mrs Pren-

tice.  We need 6 in total and would prefer not to have to buy them if we can avoid it.  Please do not send any 

swords into school!  Thank you.  Mrs Miller  

TENNIS AND ATHLETICS CLUBS 

Year 2 & KS2 tennis clubs and Year 5/6 Athletic Club are now full.  

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/parent-manager/community-page
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